
  

  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
     9 февраля ребята школы Азбука смогут посетить  священное для сикхов место 
Гурдвару, где происходят важнейшие события их жизни, и познакомятся с загадочной 
религией и культурой сикхов. 
 
As part of Azbuka’s ongoing aim to expose children to the wider world, on Thursday 9th 
February we will be visiting The Central Gurdwara (Khalsa Jatha) in Notting Hill.  We will be 
leaving at 9.30 and travelling on foot and by tube.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to see and/or take part in typical worship activities, 
listen to a talk on the Sikh faith, find out more about the Gurdwara and have a Q&A before 
the snack.  
 
The Central Gurdwara will provide a simple lentil curry. Children may bring their own snacks 
however please avoid bringing any meat, egg, or fish dishes, into the Gurdwara. That 
day, please bring a packed lunch as we will have lunch when we return to school at around 
1pm. Children who usually have hot lunches will be provided with a packed lunch once back 
at school as usual.  
 
Please ensure your child wears their school uniform and brings their P.E kit in their school 
bag. 
 
This trip is free of charge. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Azbuka  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


